
Memo 
To: Mr. Sid Baker 

Mr. Steve Croslin 

From: Adam Howard, VP of Administration WKU SGA 

CC: linda Kitchens 

Date: 04/19/01 

Re: Slip holder for Suggestion Box 

Student Government 
Association 

• 

Attached is Bill 01-21-8, · Slip holder for Suggestion Box,· a piece of legislation passed at the April 17, 
2001 meeting of the Student Government Association Congress. The students request that the 
allocation of $450 be spent for the purpose of installing slipholder trays in each of the 18 sugggestion 
boxes in the residence halls. If you have any questions or concems, please do not hesitate to contact 
me . 
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